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Mr. Miguel

45, Park St

Toledo, Ohio

April 18, 2012

My dear Robert,

It is an occasion of huge delight to express my best wishes for Engagement of your son, Stuart with Mia on the October, 01, 2012.

I know the family of Mia, they are really great people. I have been doing business with them since a long time. They are a very respectable family; Stuart’s wedding with Mia is really a wise decision.

Best wishes for the young couple on behalf of my family.
With warm regards,

Yours affectionately,

Tom Heights
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